
Name COB Scholarship 

  

Roy Burrows Dean Fred Aikens Scholarship  

Diana Williams Business Admin Chairman’s Award  

Shadai Hanna Leon Tucker Scholarship 

Nicco T. Carter Air Force Communication 

Louronia Phillips Vernon Ford Finance Scholarship 

Camron Dillard Tiara Love Memorial Scholarship 

Deborah Stuart Ron Cosey Memorial Scholarship 

Ryckal Gray Ron Cosey Memorial Scholarship 

Deborah Stuart Richard Kidd Memorial Scholarship 

Alanna Bryant Charles Showell Scholarship 

Ariyana Irving Dr. Rodney E. Wyse Scholarship 

Raven Golliday Fifth Third Scholarship 

Ariyanna Irving Fifth Third Scholarship 

Louronia Phillips Key Bank Scholarship 

Raymond Rolle Key bank Scholarship 

Camron Dillard Key Bank Scholarship 

Louronia Phillips Walmart Scholarship 

Ruwan Weerakkaodi Arachcilage Walmart Scholarship 

Ariyana Irving Protective Life Insurance Scholarship 

Raymond Rolle Herbert H. Willis Scholarship 

Lois Ofori Charles Ted Sampson Jr. Scholarship 

Alanna Bryant Charles Ted Sampson Jr. Scholarship 

Teliah S. Hillmon Jonas Waits Memorial Scholarship 

Lois Ofori Burger King Corporation Scholarship 

Ryckal Gray Burger King Corporation Scholarship 

Shadai Hanna Burger King Corporation Scholarship 

Alanna Bryant Burger King Corporation Scholarship 

James Lacking Burger King Corporation Scholarship 

Antonio Cuevas Mercado Burger King Corporation Scholarship 

Nicco T. Carter Whirlpool Academic Scholarship 

Louronia Phillips James & Emily Turner Scholarship 

Camron Dillard James & Emily Turner Scholarship 

Alisha Kozola James & Emily Turner Scholarship 
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Congratulations                       
on earning these                          

respective scholarships  

for the 2022 - 2023  

academic school year.  

Thank you for                              
your hard work                          

and commitment                          
to the                                                  

College of Business                  
and the programs                             

that make our                                
University a success. 


